
 
                             

                            Representing the towns of Shelton, Milford, Orange, Stratford, Derby, and Ansonia, CT. 
 
 

 
DATE: September 17, 2013 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 

The September 24, 2013 scheduled regular meeting of the Housatonic River Estuary 
Commission has been cancelled. 

 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 26 at 6:30 at the Community 

Center in Shelton 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lori Romick, Vice-chair, Milford Representative 

 
Bob Gesullo, Chair (Shelton) bobge@sbcglobal.net , Lori Romick, Vice Chair  (Milford) lromick@optonline.net, 
William Rock  (Stratford), William Rohland  (Derby), William Urban (Ansonia), Scott Corner (Member-at-large), 
Vacant (Orange)           


